
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Anand, Anita - M.P. <Anita.Anand@parl.gc.ca>
Sent: March 28, 2020 9:20 PM
To: Parmar, Dovejot (SPAC/PSPC)
Subject: FW: N-95 MASKA AND SURGICAL MASKS

From: Vishnu Dyal <vishnu.dyal@vnsenterprises.ca>
Sent: March 28, 2020 3:12 PM
To: Anand, Anita - M.P. <Anita.Anand@parl.gc.ca>
Subject: N-95 MASKA AND SURGICAL MASKS

Dear Madam

I am a practicing Pharmacst in Oakville and I am reading constantly of the shortages of N-95 and surgical
masks in Ontario and possibly other parts of Canada.

I would like to advise that I am aware of a company that manufactures these items. They are based in China
and have FDA approval on all they offer.

I am not cognisant of the regulations governing the importation of these items but would like to believe they
are not insurmountable.

Please advise if I can be of assistance .

Thanks

Kind regards,

Vishnu Dyal

V'n'S Enterprises (a division of Big V Enterprises)
61 Great Lakes Blvd.
Oakville, Ontario
L6L 6V8 Canada

Telephone: 1-905-901-9357
E-mail: vishnu.dyal@vnsenterprises.ca
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